Notice

TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 19-36

INAUGURATION OF THE 16TH YANG
DI-PERTUAN AGONG

Please be informed that the Management Office will be
closed on Tuesday, 30" July 2019 in conjunction with
the inauguration of the 16th Yang di-Pertuan Agong,
_ and will be open as usual on Wednesay, 315t July 2019.

We would like to wish all our Owners and Residents a
very Happy Holiday.

Thank you.

a4
The Management

Date: 29 July 2019
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